
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Update - Rail Services stoppage from/to Genoa SECH 

 

 

May, 23rd 2024 

 

Dear Customer,  

 

we are glad to inform you that the civil works in the area nearby Genoa SECH port terminal 
(Parco Rugna) have been completed and the final green-light from Port Authority has been 
received. 
 
For this reason, we can confirm that the rail operations from/to SECH will be resumed in 27th 
May, and we will be able to manage again containers at the standard Combined Rail conditions. 
 
We will resume the acceptance of CR / RA haulages from / to Terminal SECH with effect from 
next M/v “CAUTIN” (ETA SECH the 5TH of June) for both import and export. 
 

Our dedicated customer service team at italy@service.hlag.com will remain at your disposal in 

case of any clarification you might need. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards 

Hapag-Lloyd (Italy) 

 

 


